

May/June Exchange

May/June 2017

Chair's Blog

The Graduates we Graduate {continued}

President's Blog

Transparency in AUPHA Board Selection {continued}

Board of Directors Election

The 2017 Board of Directors election is underway. {continued}

2017 Prize Winners

Congratulations to the following 2017 prize winners: {continued}

Winston Scholars Announced

The David A. Winston Health Policy Fellowship is proud to announce {continued}

News from the AUPHA Board of Directors

Call for Observers at June Board Meeting {continued}

It Pays to Participate!

Congratulations to Thomas Hunt and Summer McGee {continued}

Program and Member Showcase

- Saint Louis University
- University of Minnesota
- <u>University of Utah</u>
- University of Alabama at Birmingham

To share your news, just complete the <u>AUPHA Program and Member Showcase form</u>. Your news will appear in the next issue of the Exchange.

Important Date Change!

Connect with Your Peers and Stay Abreast of the Latest for Teaching in this Important Discipline

PUBLIC HEALTH





AUPHA's 2017 Undergraduate Workshop, to be held in Orlando, Florida, $\{\underline{\text{continued}}\}$

Welcome New Members

AUPHA is pleased to welcome the following new members {continued}

Other News

Health Administration Press

Employment Opportunities

Des Moines University Webster University

Association of University Programs in Health Administration

1730 M Street NW • Washington, DC 20036 202-763-7283 • aupha@aupha.org

Connect with AUPHA











This email was sent to INSERT_EMAIL by AUPHAexchange. If you no longer wish to receive future messages, please click <u>here.</u>